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From: Grenfell Tower Leaseholder’s Association 

Sent: 12 June 2017 19:56 
To: cllr,dentcoad@rbkc.gov.uk <cllr.dentcoad@rbkc.gov.uk> 

Cc: Judith Blakeman <cllr.blakeman@rbkc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Congratulations on your historical election success at Kensington 

Dear Emma Dent Coad, 
On Behalf of Grenfell Tower Leaseholders’ Association, please accept our heartfelt 
congratulations on your historic election success at Kensington. You, alongside Cllr 
Judith Blakeman, have been recipients of our email correspondences for many years 
and are trusted activists supporting real change at North Kensington especially at 
Grenfell Tower. 
We strongly feel that you will help address the inequality, deprivation and housing 

problems suffered here and in surrounding areas and that we will finally have a voice 
in the community through your one Kensington mission statement. Leveraging your 
genuine grasp of our core issues we look forward to bringing about truly positive 
change, also with the support of Cllr Judith Blakeman, in the near future. 

Best Wishes 
The Secretary and the Chair of Grenfell Tower Leaseholders’ Association 
Lee Chapman and Shah Ahmed 
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